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STATE AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT FINANCE DIVISION
AND THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMISSION

February 6, 2024

Shawn Purvis, DeputyTown Manager
Town of Apex

73 Hunter St.

PO.Box 250

Apex NC 27502

Re: Town of Apex and North Chatham VFD

Dear Ms.Purvis:

The Town of Apex and the North Chatham Volunteer Fire Department are requesting approval of an annexation
payment according to G.S.160A -31.1, whereby the Town will make lump sum payment of $6,349.45 for the debt related
to facilities and equipment . The annexation was completed on March 26,2023.The Local Government Commission

approved the above Annexation on February 6, 2024.

We are pleased to have had this opportunity to serve you.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wimmer ,Deputy Secretary
Local Government Commission

GCGl/ac

Cc: Antwan Morrison, Finance Director
Laurie Hohe, Legal
Town of Apex

3200 Atlantic Avenue + Raleigh, North Carolina 27604
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